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Agenda Date: 2/17/2021 Agenda Item: 5.3

To: Executive B

Locally Administered Projects Program (LAPP) Investment Program
Gretchen Vetter, MPO Staff

The call for projects for the Federal Fiscal Year 2022 Locally Administered Projects Program (LAPP) closed on
October 30th.  Since then, CAMPO Staff has worked internally to verify project scoring and has met with the
LAPP Selection Panel, who has provided a recommendation of projects to fund.  The recommended list of
projects, known as the LAPP Investment Program, will be presented for public comment from January 15th

-February 14th, 2021, with a public hearing scheduled at the January 20th Executive Board meeting, and
approval anticipated at the February 17th Executive Board Meeting.  After approval, local jurisdictions will have
from October 1, 2021 to September 30, 2022 to receive federal authorization to begin work on the funded
phases of their projects.

Requested Action: ..Action Approve the FFY22 Locally Administered Projects Program (LAPP) Investment Program.
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